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Port Huron High gets $25K in furniture donated by non-

profit 

 

The We Are Here Foundation and Staples Inc. recently 

teamed up to donate over $25,000 worth of new office 

furniture and supplies to Port Huron High School. The 

donations, including a conference suite with an 8-foot table, 

10 leather chairs, a credenza and matching whiteboard wall 

presentation unit will go to students and faculty to assist with 

infrastructure and education. Other items including chairs, 

tables, desks, file cabinets and lighting fixtures were all 

dropped off at the school. The We Are Here Foundation is a 

non-profit environmental clean-up and public education 

assistance group that has removed over 1.25 million pounds 

of debris from the Lake St. Clair shoreline since 1995. We 

Are Here aims to create cleaner and healthier waterways in 

Southeastern Michigan by refurbishing donated boats. 

Owners seeking to help keep waters clear can donate their 

boats for a tax deduction on the full fair market value. Those 

interested in donating their boat can contact Tom Cleaver at 

(586) 463-9400. 


